

WEEK AT A GLANCE

HOMMA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

September 15-19



Monday, Sep 15

Tuesday, Sep 16

Wednesday, Sep 17

Thursday, Sep 18

Friday, Sep 19

PAC Meeting @ 6pm in Homma Library

Meet the Staff 8:00am-8:30am

Important Dates

Sep 22..... Pro D Day - No School

Sep 26..... Terry Fox Run

Sep 30...... Truth & Reconciliation Day - No School

Oct 03..... Hot Lunch Starts

Oct 13..... Thanksgiving

Oct 17..... Hot Lunch

Oct 20..... Photo Day

Oct 23..... Early Dismissal @ 11:50am

Oct 24..... Pro D Day - No School

Oct 31..... Hot Lunch

Please reach out to Mr. David (mdavid@sd38.bc.ca) if you require financial assistance for school-related costs. As always, all requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be respected. We want to work with families to ensure that students have everything they need to be successful at school. Do not hesitate to reach out if we can help.



The Terry Fox Run will be taking place on Friday, September 26th in the afternoon (rain out day will be Thursday, Sept 25th *we will monitor the weather regarding the rain out day*).

Last year we raised \$1540 for cancer research. Our goal for this year is \$2000! Students can bring in Toonies OR donate through SchoolCashOnline from Monday, Sept 15th to Wednesday, Oct 1st.

Parents are welcome to join the run on Friday, September 26th. Classroom teachers will let families know the time of their class's run.



PLEASE KEEP OUR PARKING LOT SAFE

We appreciate and are thankful for families who are following the parking and traffic expectations around the school. By working together, we can all help to make sure that our Homma students and families are safe.

the parking lot is CLOSED during the afternoon pick up

Just a reminder when stopping to drop off your children, please DO NOT stop in the crosswalks.

Homma Parking Lot Map





We would like to give a HUGE thank you to the many families that helped to keep our garden alive and thriving over the summer months! Without your time and commitment to watering our garden it would not look as wonderful as it does for our students arrival back at school this past week. This past week the students were able to harvest and try grapes, watermelons, cantaloupes and lemon cucumbers because these crops and many more were well taken care of over the summer.

THANK YOU - Mrs. Sarah Regan



Tlease CHECK IN

PARENTS AND STUDENTS

For the safety and security of our students, teachers and staff, please make sure to check in at the office when entering the school.

This also helps with attendance.



Have you checked out the Homma Website?

- get the latest news
- check out the latest WAAG
- calendar events
- important information
- and much more......



homma.sd38.bc.ca







As a Homma parent or guardian, you are automatically a valued member of the PAC. If you're eager to contribute more, feel free to reach out by:

- Email contacthommapac@gmail.com
- Join our WhatsApp group: <u>Homma PAC Parents</u>

We also invite all parents and guardians to join the <u>Homma PAC Community</u> on Facebook and follow us on Instagram <u>@HommaPAC</u>, where we regularly share updates and information!



